
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER February 5th, 2021 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Parents/Guardians/Students, 

 

What a week!  But, we made it!  Thank you to everyone in our Junior 

Aviator Family for their flexibility and cooperation as we continue to 

navigate the virtual learning world!   

 

Congratulations to Enric Soni on winning the Junior Aviator Spelling 

Bee.  This was our 9th annual Spelling Bee at HHMS!  This was also only 

the 2nd time that a sixth grade student has won the competition! Here 

are our top ten place-winners: 

 

Enric Soni - 6th grade 

Mahi Patel - 7th grade 

Avneet Kaur - 6th grade 

Yash Balakrishnan - 7th grade  

Trey Hansen - 8th grade  

Lilah Swalsky - 8th grade  

Cecilia Alvarez - 8th grade  

Ethan James Espinas - 6th grade  

Clara Pietri-Munoz - 7th grade  

Emma Thomas - 7th grade  

 

We have one week until we reach the February Break!!!  Please stay 

safe and warm and enjoy the weekend. I’ll be rooting for the Bucs, but I 

predict the final score to be 52- 10, Chiefs!   

 

--Mr. Mastro 

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

 Feb. 15th - 19th: Winter Break 
 Feb. 22nd - School Re-Opens 
 March 1st - Hybrid Students begin 

5 days a week (Group AB) 

 
*8Th Grade Parents -  

Make sure to submit your 
Diploma Name Forms!* 

 

 Don’t forget to follow 

us on Twitter: 

@HHJrAviators 

 
 


